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There is no reason to change the way we vote in Oregon.  It is an excellent system, 

with no fraud to speak of, and has been a tremendous force to help all people be able 

to vote.  The systems set up to verify the vote is legitimate are robust.  The only 

outcome of this bill is to reduce the participation of all citizens in voting in Oregon.  I 

oppose this bill 100%. 


